
Week of January 28, 2002:

Steam pipe was delivered on Monday.  We are coordinating with Mark Hill at
the Division of Housing for the steam reroute work which will require a
shutdown of Rawlings Hall.  Tentative date for this shutdown is Tuesday,
February 12, 2002 from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.;  we are awaiting
confimation from Housing accordingly(See attached file: SteamPipe1.JPG)

We had our first concrete pour at the elevator pit slab.(See attached file:
PlacePit2.JPG)

The HDPE pipe alongside  the chilled water pipe was being installed by
Coastal Mechanical. (See attached file: HDPE Weld2.JPG)(See attached file:
HDPE Weld3.JPG)

The chilled water line installation along the south property line was
pressure tested.(See attached file: Chilled Pressure1.JPG)

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me.

Thanks!

Cathy Underhill
Centex Rooney Construction Company

Pressure testing of chilled water line.



Placing concrete for the elevator pit.

Steam piping.




